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It was good to see so many of you at our St Andrew’s Dance on 24th November.  As many of you may know, David’s illness has curtailed my activities in the last two months.  I am so grateful to Julian for standing in for me on a number of occasions, and to the other members of the council for taking on extra duties to cover my absence.  

Thank you also to our many other Medway Caledonian friends for their willingness to help both in the operation of the Association and in supporting us personally at a time which is very difficult for us both.  It is wonderful to know that we have so many good friends.  I can’t begin to tell you how much it has meant to us.  In fact I can say that there have been times when I just wouldn’t have managed without your help.

The Association is looking forward to our extended festive season, beginning with the Christmas Social which will be held on Thursday, 20th December.  Do please join us if you can for an evening of dancing, mulled wine, cake and mince pies, with possibly a few surprises as well.  As usual, in the weeks running up to Christmas, there will be a chance to contribute to a charity by signing a joint card, instead of rushing round giving out individual cards to the people you see often!

As Tim will remind you, Hogmanay is being celebrated on 31st December again this year, at the St George’s Centre, Chatham Maritime.  It seems unnecessary to say that this is one of the highlights of the Caledonian calendar – to see in the New Year in great company and a wonderful atmosphere.  Get your tickets from Lis Bowden (see details below).

I know it isn’t until next year, but please don’t forget that it is now time to order your tickets for our Burns Dinner and Dance, on 26th January.  The venue is once more the River Valley Golf Club, Upchurch, where our last two very successful Burns nights have been held.  This year, to allow more space for dancing, we are limiting the number of tickets to eighty, so please book early to avoid disappointment.  

Tickets are available from Tim Bowden.  (tel. 01474 822919 – timbowden.t21@btinternet.com).

I look forward to seeing you at some of these events.

With all good wishes for a Happy Christmas and a “Guid New Year”.

Rita Menzies November  2012
